Health Care Access Among
LGBTQIA2S Adults with
Disabilities Research Study

Shelby K. Wren, a PhD student at the University of Minnesota
School of Social Work, is conducting a study regarding barriers
fo health care access experienced by LGBTQIA2S adults with
disabilities.

You are eligible to participate if you:

« Are 18 years of age or older

 ldentify as lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender, queer,
intersex, asexual, or two-spirit (LGBTQIA2S)

« Have lived with any type of disability (for example,
mobility, sensory, developmental, learning, chronic
health, mental health) for at least the past 12 months

 Have lived in Minnesota or Missouri for at least the
past 12 months.

If you participate:

* You'll take part in an interview over the phone or on
Zoom (video call) that can last up to 60 minutes

* You'll be asked questions about your experiences
with health care and to draw/create a “map” of your
health care experiences

* You'll have the opportunity to provide your contact
information to give feedback on the preliminary
study findings

« You will receive a $25 gift card to thank you for your
time and expertise.

To participate or learn more,
contact Shelby K. Wren at flana064@umn.edu
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